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Good afternoon,

Getting in touch to object against the potential new runway and route in Dublin airport,
and the proposed plans for 65+ flights a night.

I am a homeowner in Kinsealy Manor (Chapel Road) and residents here already have to
deal with significant disruption given the existing flight paths and these proposed plans
would have an extremely negative impact in terms of noise pollution etc.

Appreciate if you could acknowledge this email and advise if anything additional is
required on my end to have my feelings known.

Regards
Aaron





